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jodencrantz@tri-s.com

From: Landaverde, Carlos@Waterboards <Carlos.Landaverde@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 3:38 PM
To: jodencrantz@tri-s.com
Subject: RE: 2325 Crenshaw Blvd, Torrance Update

Hello Joe, 
 
Thank you for the voice mails. Sorry for the late reply, I meant to send this email out to you yesterday. The notice is 
still with my supervisor and is in review.  
 
Carlos M. Landaverde, P.G. 
Engineering Geologist 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Site Cleanup Program Unit IV 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
D: 213-620-6070 
 

From: jodencrantz@tri-s.com <jodencrantz@tri-s.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 12:12 PM 
To: Landaverde, Carlos@Waterboards <Carlos.Landaverde@Waterboards.ca.gov> 
Cc: jodencrantz@tri-s.com 
Subject: 2325 Crenshaw Blvd, Torrance Update 
 

EXTERNAL:  
 
Hi Carlos: 
 
Hope all is well. I leŌ you a voicemail a short Ɵme ago with some informaƟon for your edificaƟon. 
 
Please advise as to the status of the noƟficaƟon leƩer we spoke of. I realize you are busy and have many things going. I 
was expecƟng an update yesterday but there may be a delay. 
 
I’d appreciate it and thank you, 
 
Joe 
 
Joe Odencrantz, PhD, BCEE, PH, PE 
Board Certified Environmental Engineer (Site Remediation) 
Professional Hydrologist (Groundwater) 
California Licensed Professional Civil Engineer 
Editorial Board Member of REMEDIATION (Environmental Management Journal-Wiley) 
Tri-S Environmental 
Newport Beach, California 
mobile (949) 698-8851  
email jodencrantz@tri-s.com 
web https://tri-s.com 
LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/in/josephodencrantz/ 
Tri-S Environmental is Celebrating 29 years in Business-Since 1994 
  
"One World, One Environment" 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
 THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE  PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 
USE OF THE DESIGNATED RECIPIENT(S) NAMED ABOVE. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED 
RECIPIENT OR ANY AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING IT TO  THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY 
NOTIFIED THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR AND THAT ANY REVIEW,  DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, 
OR COPYING OF THIS MESSAGE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, 
PLEASE NOTIFY ME IMMEDIATELY BY REPLYING TO THE MESSAGE AND DELETE THE ENTIRE MESSAGE FROM YOUR E-
MAIL SYSTEM WITHOUT PRINTING ANY COPIES OR FORWARDING TO ANYONE.  THANK YOU. 
 


